
T he application period for the Professional Fellows Program 
(PFP) on Economic Empowerment for applicants from El 
Salvador, Guatemala, Honduras and Mexico has opened. The 
PFP is sponsored by the United States Department of State and 
is administered by the Institute for Training and Development 
based in Massachusetts. While applications are open nation-
wide, preference will be given to residents of the states of 
Guerrero, Veracruz, Oaxaca, Tabasco, Chiapas, Campeche, 
Yucatan, and Quintana Roo.  
This two-way exchange program is designed for young 
professionals to enhance their leadership and professional 
skills, build sustainable partnerships with U.S. hosts, and 
gain a deeper understanding of the conditions that promote 
innovation and sustainable economic development in the 
United States. For this prestigious program we seek candidates 
who are engaged in initiatives that address the root causes of 
irregular migration in their country. Professionals involved in 
entrepreneurship; small and medium enterprises; start-ups; 
business administration or business education; community 
training programs; non-governmental organizations; or 
government, are encouraged to apply.
For more information about the PFP, please see: 
https://exchanges.state.gov/non-us/program/professional-fellows-program 

Melisa Díaz Orantes, Dirección Técnica,  
Cecropia
melisa@cecropia.org
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English-speaking citizens of 
Mexico

Between the ages of 25-40 years old 

Be able and available to travel to the 
U.S. for a period of six weeks in the 
Spring of 2025 (May 20 - June 27, 2025) 

Last day to apply is September 30, 2024

Applicants must be:

For more information contact:For more information contact:

To Apply:To Apply:
Go to:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PFP2025Spring
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